
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

St Mary’ s Parish Warracknabeal 
 

Parish Priest Fr Neville Stanislaus.  
11 Lyle Street Warracknabeal, 53941062 
Parish Secretary,  
Cath Bellis—stmpcw@gmail.com,  
0434086534 
St Mary’s Primary School,  
Principal, Joy Quarrell, 53982001 
 

St Joseph’s Hopetoun. P.O Box 141  
Parish Secretary, Jacki Hogan 50833566 
St Joseph’s Primary School.  
Principal, Cynthia Maiden, 50833296 
 

St Patrick’s Nhill, 33 Leahy Street, Nhill. 
Contact Ann Munro—53929272 
St Patrick's Primary School.  
Principal, Kathryn Bendall, 53911575 
 

St Mary’s Rainbow 
Contact Kath White, 53957261 
 

St Augustine’s Beulah 
Contact Brendan Naylor, 50837242 
 

St Patrick’s Minyip 
Contact Margaret Murphy, 53857479 
 

Last Weekends Collections 
Warrack:  
Planned Giving  $185.90 
Presbytery  $86.00 
Nhill 
Planned giving $85.00 
Presbytery  $108.00 
Minyip  
Planned Giving $37.00 
Presbytery  $74.10 
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Weekend Mass Times 
1st & 3rd weekend of the Month 
 
1st Saturday: Warrack  6.30pm 
 
3rd Saturday :Beulah  7.00pm 
 
1st Sunday: Hopetoun  9.00am 
  Beulah  10.30am 
 
3rd Sunday: Hopetoun  9.00am 
  Rainbow  11.00am 
 
2nd & 4th weekend of the Month 
Saturday Minyip  6.00pm 
Sunday    Warrack  8.30am 
                 Nhill  10.30am 
 

Sunday 21st August 
Twenty-First Sunday 

Of the Year 

 

 Mass Times for Next Weekend  
Saturday — Minyip, 6.00pm 

      Sunday —  Warrack, 8.30am 
                          Nhill, 10.30am 

 
\Next week’s Readings 

1st Reading: Sir 3:17-20, 28-29 
2nd Reading: Heb 12:18-19,22-24 

Gospel: Lk 14:1, 7-14 

MINYIP 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Prayer for Year of Mercy 
Lord Jesus Christ, you have taught us to be merciful like the heavenly Father. 

And have told us that whoever see’s you, see’s him` 
Show us your face and we shall be saved. 

You are the visible face of the Invisible Father, of the God who manifests his 
Power above all by forgiveness and mercy. 

Send your spirit and consecrate every one of us with the Spirits anointing  
so that the Jubilee of Mercy  

may be a year of grace from the Lord. 
And your church, with renewed enthusiasm, may bring good news to the poor. 

We ask this of you, Lord Jesus through the intercession of Mary, Mother of Mercy 
You who live and reign with the Father And the Holy spirit for ever and ever. 

Amen. 

Lay Led Assemblies are held when no Mass is  
Scheduled 

Hopetoun Sunday  9.00am 
Rainbow Sunday  9.30am 
Beulah Sunday  9.30am 
Warrack Sunday  9.00am 
Minyip Sunday  10.00am 
Kaniva Sunday  9.00am 
Nhill Sunday  10.30am 

Feast Days 
Monday 22nd,Queenship of BL Virgin Mary 

Tuesday 23rd, St Rose of Lima 
Wednesday 24th, St Bartholomew 

Thursday 25th, St Louis 

Pray for our Sick 
Lourdes Stanislaus 

Una Bartlett 
Marj Parker 

 
Recent Death 

Reg Drew [Joy Gurry’s Father] 

Nhill News 
 

The Australian Welsh Male Choir 

This choir is visiting Nhill next Saturday night at the Community Centre commencing at 7pm.  Tickets are available 

at the back of the church today or at the door on the night.  People who are attending this evening are asked to 

provide a plate of supper please. 
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St Marys Primary School 
On Monday we celebrated Mass for the Feast of the Assumption. We thank Fr Sajan for celebrating with us. All staff have commented on how beautiful the 
children participated in the singing, prayers, readings and were generally reverent in their behaviours.  
We thank each and every student for the many blessings they bring to our school environment.  
I would also like to formally acknowledge the work and dedication of all staff. Thanks for your commitment to the children learning. Thanks also to our fami-
lies who are a constant source of support. There are always those who drop what they are doing to put up signs, find the capacity of tanks, mow grass, 
weed garden beds, assist with reading, share a thought or a story, respectfully challenge what we are doing, offer suggestions and opportunities for growth 
and much more. 
Thank you. 

Resourcesmart School Update 
The year 5 and 6 students are working hard on the water module in the Resourcesmart Schools program are looking for donations from the school commu-
nity for bare rooted fruit trees and building material over the next two months for the Legacy Sensory Garden. 
Any raised bed material such as sleepers, planks of wood or the Fruit Boxes like the Community Garden has would be much appreciated to enable the 
expansion to the current veggie patch. Also looking for donated dirt and manure to fill the new beds, IBS’s (water cubes) for aquaponics and chemical 
drums of the large plastic variety. (Triple rinsed) If you can help please contact the school on 53982001. 
Thank you 


